
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENDED DECISION 
 

 

Date:           1/17/2024 
 

Project:      Video Wall Replacement 
RFP: I-1323 

 

 

On November 17th, 2023, four (4) Expanded Letters of Response (ELOR) were 

received for the above-referenced project. On January 5th, 2024, Price Proposals 

were received. The ELORs were scored by the Evaluation Committee and the 

responsive Respondents that attained an average score of fifty-five (55) points or 

higher had their Price Proposal opened. Listed below is the final scoring based on 

the Evaluation Committee’s scores and Price Proposals: 

 

Firm Name         Total 

 

AVI-SPL LLC 84.67 

Parsons Transportation Group Inc 83.89 

 

 

The Tampa-Hillsborough County Expressway Authority staff intends to recommend 

approval of the ranking to the Board of Directors and request authorization to 

negotiate and execute a contract with the highest ranked firm. If negotiations are 

unsuccessful, staff shall negotiate with the next highest ranked firm. Contract is 

subject to review and approval of THEA General Counsel. 

 
All notices are posted on the Authority’s website ( www.tampa-xway.com) and on 

the DemandStar system.  For questions regarding this notice, please contact the 

Authority's Procurement Office, Procurement@tampa-xway.com . 
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